Report from Louis Allan

Village Hall

Regarding the hall refurbishment plans it was announced that the external features were now
finalised however some internal details had to be refined. Planning permission will be sought at
the end of the summer and costings and funding are to be addressed.

The new AV cabinet and the stage lights will be installed in the coming weeks.

There has been an instance of criminal damage to the hall involving a ’No Smoking’ sign being
ripped from the wall. The matter has been reported to the police authorities.

Two villagers have volunteered to join the hall’s Board of Trustees.



